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“मन की बात with MBIT Parivar” Report 

MBIT organized Parents Teacher Interaction on 11th December 2021 

 

A CVM Institute, MBIT organized parent’s teacher interaction “मन की बात with MBIT Parivar” 
for 3rd semester students and their parents on 11th December 2021 at MBIT Room No. A-
201 & A202 between 9:00 AM- 3:00PM. Like every semester, it was organized to share the 
Institute's planning for academic, behavioural, and social well-being of the students, and to 
clarify any related queries or concerns. It was attended by almost 130 parents and students. 
It provided a valuable opportunity for parents to meet their wards counsellor and to discuss 
how their child is performing in the institute.  

All the counsellor and teacher of 3rd semester were present at the venue, the parents met 
each of the subject teacher one on one to have a discrete information about their ward in 
each subject. The counsellor helped parents finding out the area in which students can 
improve themselves, additionally parents also got an opportunity to discuss and decide the 
suitable career choice for their child.  
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It was under the able direction of Principal, Dr. Himanshu Soni, this program was conducted. 
Prof. Nirav Raja Head Computer Dept. Prof. Bhavesh Rajpara Head Applied Science and 
Humanities, Dr. Hetal Chudasama Head Information Technology, played a pivotal role in 
arranging maintain and lesioning of entire event successfully.  Few parents had shown their 
willingness in sharing their views and impart their experience and written opinion on how 
MBIT worked at the grass root level for each student and nurtured and helped their ward, 
while they had lost all hope in their tough times. Many parents approved the effort of MBIT 
to be exemplary, citing examples such as online class, and exam conduction. According to the 
parents, the students always remained occupied, and glued in college activities. Refreshment 
and snacks were available for all the visiting parents and students. 

 

Date: - 11th December 2021 

Time: - 9:00 AM TO 3:00PM I.S.T 

Some of the glimpses of the sessions are attached below: 

 

 


